
Subject: Re: Hollywood Media District Reporting City Light Out SW Corner Highland/Lexington
From: Jeff Ziliotto
Date: 01/04/2017 07:50 AM
To: Lisa Schechter
CC: Johnny Gonzalez <johnny.gonzalez@lacity.org>

Hello LIsa,

This request for three single light outages was repaired last night.

Thanks,
Jeffrey Ziliotto
C&M Superintendent II
Division Manager
Field Operations Division
Bureau of Street Lighting
Department of Public Works
4550 Santa Monica Boulevard
Los Angeles, California 90029
323-913-4742
323-644-6235 fax
jeff.ziliotto@lacity.org 
MS 546
Hours: 7 a.m.-4:30 p.m. (M-Th)
          7 a.m.-3:30 p.m. (Fri Wk 1)
          Regular Day Off (Fri Wk 2) 

On Tue, Jan 3, 2017 at 4:41 PM, Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org> wrote:
Dear Jeff and Chris:

My security guard reported this city light out at the southwest corner of Highland and Lexington last night (January 2, 2017)  - he has
reported it to 311.  The Service Request is 1-412723350.  Thank you

Lisa Schechter 
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org


